



Community Services Committee Report

Plan for Canada's 150 Year History Celebration – Planning and projects, and considerations for next steps

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Mayor send a letter to engage the Provincial and Federal Governments in dialogue about their intentions for funding the Celebration of Canada's 150th Birthday and consider support of legacy projects.

History

At the October 9, 2012, Community Services Committee meeting, the October 9, 2012, Office of the City Manager report 2012CMI011 was considered.

Attachment

October 9, 2012, Office of the City Manager report 2012CMI011